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Terry Boyarsky and Oleg Kruglyakov
3003 Euclid Heights Blvd.
Cleveland Heights, Ohio 44118

Dear Terry and Oleg:

Thank you for your high-energy, masterful performance last Wednesday night. The 59
people who attended were extremely pleased with the performance and the commentary
that went with it.

As I shared with you in an email (and with the other programming librarians in the
Sarasota County Library System), we had people here from Poland (or whose parents
were trom there), Yugoslavia, Bulgaria, Romania, Serbia, Russian, of course, a few
Ukrainians, but mainly they were from a Czech-Slovak Club. I am extremely proud of
this multi-cultural mix of heritages and the variety of music you provided. My favorite
was the second Polonaise of the evening.

In terms of the program evaluations, they ranged from comments like “exceeded all
expectations,” “both musicians are virtuoso!” “Great musical performance with very
interesting background information” and “I had heard them before in Port Charlotte and
would not miss them” to the more intimate “the concert took me away for a beautiful
hour” and “went straight to my heart.”

Good luck with the rest of your tour. If you ever need a recommendation, do not hesitate
to contact me.

anis A. Russell

eference Librarian

North Port Library

941-861-1307  jrussell@scgov.net
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